
First Presbyterian Church 
609 South East Second Street 

Evansville, Indiana 47713 
 

www.firstpresevansville.com 

A New Halloween Tradition 
 

Silent Movie and Organ 
this year... 

 

“The Phantom of  

the Opera” 
 

featuring 

Robert Nicholls, organist 
 

Friday, October 19, 2012 at 7:30 p.m. 
doors open at 6:45 p.m. 

 

Free-will offering received 


